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Comments: In the 1980s, | studied the district for Hecla. My opinion still is that the project should go forward. We
need mines with high standards in the US and this is one.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's
Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and |
appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts.

The study of the Stibnite Gold Project brought to light the environmental conditions existing at Stibnite because of
past operators. Arsenic levels in the EFSFSR are far beyond safe standards. If Alternative 5 is selected, how will
USFS address these legacies impacting the waters of Idaho? Who will pay to provide permanent and volitional
fish passage?

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need for
environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that | encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward.



